

Dear Parent /Carer,

Science week is running from 9th March – 14th March and we cannot wait to celebrate this in school.

On Friday 10th March, we are asking children to come in school dressed as a scientist, if they wish, for a suggested £1 donation towards funding for external workshops which will be taking place during science week. There are many different careers in the field of science that your child can dress up as. Please don't feel like you have to buy expensive costumes as there are many fantastic ones that can be made using everyday objects you have around the house. We cannot wait to see what costumes you and the children come up with.

We are committed to teaching a broad and balanced curriculum which includes a range of enhancement activities. During the week, we will be:

- Learning about a diverse range of scientists and showcasing this in the hall for the whole school
- Participating in a science skills workshop led by AS Creatives
- Participating in a space workshop led by Hull University in a space dome set up in the hall
- Engaging in fun, hands on experiments and activities led in class

We are really excited and know that it will be a fun, engaging week for the children.

Many Thanks

Miss Hunt

St Richards Voluntary Catholic Academy Marfleet Lane, Hull, HU9 5TE Tel. 01482 781928 Email. admin@strhull.org www.strhull.org Executive Head
Mrs Karen Siedle

© @strichardsrc

Head of School Mrs Emma Cook



Scientist Costume Ideas















